
 

 

 

20 October 2022 
 
Year 2 – Austerfield Visit 
Thursday 17th November 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Science learning on habitats, Year 2 children will be visiting Austerfield Study Centre 
on Thursday 17th November 2022. 
 
On the day we will be taking part in a range of activities such as nature walks, meeting animals in 
the reptile house and mini beast hunting.  
 
Your child will need to wear their school jumper and warm trousers appropriate for the weather 
on the day as we will be outside for most of the day. They will also need a waterproof coat, hat, 
sensible footwear and a rucksack to carry their lunch.  
 
As all children in Year 2 are entitled to Universal free school meals, all children will be provided 
with a packed lunch from school. However, should you prefer to provide your own packed lunch 
from home, please indicate this on the below consent form.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £15.60 to cover the cost of this trip which is payable on 
ParentPay. If you require a barcode letter to pay at your local PayPoint please contact the school 
office ASAP.  
 
Please click here to consent to your child attending the visit and confirm lunch arrangements.  
 
Payments & lunch choices must be made no later than Friday 4th November 2022.  
Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions we may be forced to cancel the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mr McCurdy and Miss Speck 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4OxLUgkB9Emy9oXZYrtNcAGRURLRjPBKlB38CDoBC_FUMlBTRVRGQ0JGSkRITkZCWFBBSllRT0VZTCQlQCN0PWcu

